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Children's Dap is on Sabbath, September 
29th.

The illustrated Children’s Day Service 
for this year is even more beautiful, as a 
work of art, than ever ; and its title, The 
Jot of the Harvest, gives a hint of its 
contents.

Copies of the Service have been sent to 
the Superintendents of all our Sabbath 
Schools. If, by chance, any should fail 
to receive them, write at once to R. Douglas 
Fraser, Presbyterian Publications, 60 Bond 
St., Toronto, staling how many you require 
for your School. They are sent free of 
charge.

The fine work hitherto done by the General 
Assembly’s Sabbath School Committee, has 
been entirely supported by the offerings on 
Children’s Day. Now, a greatly enlarged 
work is entrusted to the new Committee on 
Sabbath Schools and Young People’s Socie­
ties. Support it liberally.
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A New Magazine
Advance Notice

The General Assembly in June last united 
the work of the Sabbath Schools and Young 
People’s Societies under one Committee of 
Assembly to be known as the S.S. and Y.P.S. 
Committee.

This brings very close together in our 
organized work, as they always have been 
in reality and in practice, the Bible Class and 
the Young People’s Society. The one is an 
organization studying the scriptures with a 
view to, and as a preparation for, active 
Christian service ; the other is an organiza­

tion foi Christian training and work, and one 
of its main features is Bible Study. They are 
twin sisters, these two forms of organization, 
and us such have necessarily many interests 
in common. The General Assembly has 
now, without interfering in the least with the 
autonomy or the special methods of either, 
entrusted their common direction and en­
couragement to one Committee, instead of 
two.

The Publications have planned to cele­
brate this happy union by enlarging and 
reshaping the Bible Class Magazine so as 
to embrace the Young People’s Societies as 
well as the Bible Classes. Each organiza­
tion, it is hoped, will find in the new magazine 
all that it needs, and each will become the 
better acquainted with the work of the other, 
and thus do its own work, with broader 
sympathies and a correspondingly greater 
relish and effectiveness.

The name chosen for the new magazine— 
and we feel confident the name will at once 
commend itself—is The Pathfinder : a 
B.C. and Y.P.S. Magazine.

The Pathfinder will seek to show the 
way to fuller scripture knowledge, deeper 
spiritual life, greater joy in Christian work, 
wider fields of service—in a word, it will seek 
to be a true “pathfinder” to the happy, God- 
filled life, and to the most approved forms 
and methods of Christian activity.

The first issue of the Pathfinder will 
appear on December 1, 1912, dated January 
1913, so that Bible Classes and Young 
People’s Societies may get a good look at it. 
and order for the New Year in time. It will 
be, as the Bible Class Magazine now is, 
a monthly magazine. The number of pages 
will be increased from 32 to 40 each month, 
and to meet the increased cost of produc­
tion 10c. per annum will be added to the


